I’m trying to get back in the swing of a proper chapter development report. I have gone back through GoPro videos to reconstruct missing attendance weeks in May and June. Unfortunately we don’t have them for May 11, and no one took attendance that day.

Here is the data for May and June:

	 
	May
	June

	Tenor Uniques
	4
	4

	Lead Uniques
	7
	6

	Bass Uniques
	14
	13

	Baritone Uniques
	7
	7

	Average
	16.3
	20.6

	Tenor Average
	2.5
	2.6

	Lead Average
	3.5
	3.4

	Bass Average
	6.3
	8.8

	Baritone Average
	3.0
	5.0


· Jack Hale has completed his candidacy, and we will vote on his membership tomorrow. 

· Arthur Ryan has passed his audition and attended one rehearsal as a candidate.

· Randy Preston and Eliot Rubinov have both said they are ready to audition. We may potentially be admitting Arthur, Randy, and Eliot at the August board meeting.

· Stefano and Sham are both good candidates from the Vocal Clinic. I’ll ask Jerry if he can follow up with them, as I’ll be out on vacation through all of July.

· Sean introduced me at the end of Vocal Clinic to another previous member who may wish to reinstate. I’m remembering it as Paul ____. Was it Paul Goldstein?

In addition, I need to provide some information to Mark to clean up membership in Groupanizer. Now that the attendance list is up to date, I can do that. 

I also need to find new volunteers for taking attendance at meetings.

